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You don't often get email from _Learn why this is important

| OBJECT to the proposed development of yet more houses at Brooklands Farm on
several grounds namely:

The flooding danger in the area seems to be increasing as more and more houses are
being built. Iliveina bungalow_ChestfieId and twice have not
been able to get home because of flooding around the Swalecliffe railway bridge

at the start of Chestfield Road.

It seems our local sewage infrastructure is under pressure as the recent dumping of
sewage in the sea reveals. Until we have investment for this problem increasing the
number or houses is only serving to exacerbate this problem.

The Chestfield Road although a 30 mile an hour area is still very difficult for
pedestrians with only one pedestrian refuge island near the children’s playing field
despite the road serving a residential area. The increase in traffic is only going to
make things more difficult apart from the extra noise and pollution.

We all know how difficult it is to get a doctor’s appointment these days. Increased
population is only going to make matters worse.
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